
 

 

27 September 2024 
 
 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 

Year 7 Welcome Evening Wednesday 9 October 2024 
 
We would like to invite you and your child to attend our Welcome Evening on Wednesday 9 October. 
This evening will allow you to meet your child’s form tutor and review how they have settled at Tupton 
Hall School, as well as having a chance to put faces to some of the staff names you will be hearing 
at home. 
 
You will be able to book a 15-minute appointment with your child’s vertical tutor, with the meeting 
taking place in your child’s form room (please see information on page 2 of this letter).  Subject 
teachers will not be present at this event, however if you do want feedback on a specific lesson please 
discuss this with your child’s form tutor at this event so this can be followed up.  Your child should 
attend the meeting with you, in full uniform, bringing their school books with them to look 
through. 
 
The form tutor appointment should be booked online, with appointments available between 3.30 pm 
and 5.30 pm. Bookings will open at 5.00 pm on Monday 30 September.  Please make your 
appointment by logging in using the link below, which you will also find on ClassCharts or the school 
website: 
 
https://parents-booking.co.uk/TuptonHall 
 
Once on the booking website, please complete all of the necessary fields, ensuring that the Register 
Class is entered as Yr 07 followed by their vertical form with the same spacing as shown in the 
examples here:   Yr 07 C2       Yr 07 G10      Yr 07 T7 
 
If you do experience any problems booking an appointment, please contact us via 
a.wing@tuptonhall.org.uk in order to resolve this. 
 
Parking facilities are available on the school premises after 3.30 pm.  If you decide to park on 
Station New Road, please keep clear of the private drives to avoid inconveniencing the local 
residents.  Please note that parking is not available directly outside the school building except for 
disabled badge holders. 
 
We look forward to seeing you at this event. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 
 

Mrs R Holland  
Assistant Headteacher -Transition 
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